From: Aissia Richardson |

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 12:28 AM
To: info@pa-tec.org; Jon Frey; Jon Frey
Subject: Unauthorized printing of photograph

Dear Mr. Frey:

PA-TEC has posted a photo of me on the PA-TEC website which I am requesting be removed
immediately. You did not seek proper authority from the photographer or from me for posting
my photo on your website.

You do not have permission from the photographer my photo on your website.

I have not given PA-TEC permission to post my photo on your website or to be used in any
document produced by your organization.

I am private citizen whose right to privacy PA-TEC has violated.
You will remove my photo from your website or face legal action.

Any response from you or PA-TEC other than compliance with my request will be considered
harassment and will be forwarded to the proper authorities for discompensation.

Aissia Richardson

Aissia Richardson

Vice President of Operations

Uptown Entertainment and Development Corporation
2227 N. Broad Street, Suite 2F

Philadelphia, PA 19132-4502

215-236-1878 phone

Delaware Valley Regional Planning Commission - Chair, Regional Citizens Committee SEPTA -
Chair, Citizens Advisory Committee

"It is not power that corrupts but fear. Fear of losing power corrupts those who wield it and
fear of the scourge of power corrupts those who are subject to it." Aung San Suu Kyi



